
National Flood Insurance Program 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
P.O. Box 310 
Lanham, MD 20703-0310 

 W-09003 

January 21, 2009 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 	 Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM: 	  Chris Granger 
Project Administration Manager 
NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent 

SUBJECT: 	 Closure of FICOs 667 and 668 

The Federal Emergency Management Agency has authorized the closure of the Flood Response 
Offices in Lafayette, Louisiana, and Houston, Texas, effective March 22, 2009. 

Any request for reinspections or any other assistance regarding claims should be directed to Rodney 
Cross, NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent, Acting Claims Manager-Senior General Adjuster, at (301) 
731-5300 extension 1740. 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, Government Technical Representative, WYO Marketing Committee 

Required Routing: Claims, Marketing, Underwriting 
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